
* * *  P U B L I C  N O T I C E  * * *
To the Attention of Wyoming

Charitable Groups and Organizations
Re: 2024 Wyoming Community Foundation Grants

The Foundation is now accepting 2024 applications from local groups 
and organizations (registered charities) for funds to support qualifying 
projects in the community. The focus of the Foundation is to continue to 
improve the quality of life for local residents in its ongoing support of local 
projects.

Application forms can be obtained from the undersigned (please call or
email), and are to be submitted by Monday, November 18, 2024.
Should you require assistance or have inquiries regarding the grant criteria 
and process, please contact the undersigned by phone or email.

Caroline DeSchutter, Secretary
519-330-5978 • cdeschutter123@gmail.com


